
DISCUSSION I DIRECTION I DECISION

on the closure of the library expansion capital project and
disposition of remaining project funds

Option A - remaining funds go back to the Friends of the Library (close project)

I MOVE TO request the remaining funds (estimated to be approximately
$150,000) be returned to the Friends of the Library.

Option B1 -staff completes approved requested improvements, remaining funds
returned to General Fund

i MOVE TO have CBS staff complete the approved requested improvements, and,
any remaining funds, if any, after completion of all approved requested
improvements, be returned to the General Fund.

OR

Option B2-staff completes approved requested improvements, remaining funds
returned to the Friends of the Library

I MOVE TO have CBS staff complete the approved requested improvements, and,
any remaining funds, if any, after completion of all approved requested
improvements, be returned to the Friends of the Library.

Option C - close project and transfer funds back to working capital or for a
specific purpose

i MOVE TO close the project and transfer funds back to the General Fund.

Option D - transfer remaining funds from the general capital project fund back
to original funds/sources In an amount proportional to the percentage of
original non-grant project funding obtained from each

I MOVE TO transfer the remaining funds (estimated to be approximately
$150,000) from the general capital project fund back to the CPET Fund,
General Fund, and Friends of the Library, in an amount proportional to the
percentage of original non-grant project funding obtained from each.










